
1

Smith Holly

From: Patrino Beth

Sent: Monday, March 27, 2017 3:45 PM

To: HEE Exhibits

Subject: FW: HB 2269

 

 

From: chrysalis [mailto:chrysalis@eoni.com]  

Sent: Monday, March 27, 2017 3:41 PM 

To: Patrino Beth <Beth.Patrino@oregonlegislature.gov> 

Subject: HB 2269 

 

Dear Beth, 

Please support HB 2269 to fund the critical work of Cleaner Air Oregon. If DEQ doesn't receive funding for 
this work, we know it will not happen, especially with the federal budget cuts we're facing. It makes no sense to 
go this far and not finish the job. Thank you for listening to the people not the profits! 

As a person with chemical sensitivities to air pollution and seasonal allergies, this bill is important to me 
personally.  My health is impacted by chemical fumes.  I have had to move from one city to another because of 
my allergies and sensitivities. 

Please support HB 2269 
 
Jill WyattJill WyattJill WyattJill Wyatt  

905 Park St 

Baker City, OR 

97814 

chrysalis@eoni.com   

 


